Persuasive Writing

In May 2009, beaver families were released as part of five-year trial reintroduction programme and are now settled in their new home in Knapdale. They’ve been very busy building lodges and dams. I think they should be allowed to go anywhere without being harmed. These are the reasons why:

My first reason is that beavers don’t eat fish. They prefer plants, grasses and shrubs. This helps the STA (Salmon and Trout Association) because then the fish will be protected. They won’t eat them because they are herbivores and completely vegetarian. Fishermen don’t think this is a good idea and I can see why. They will sometimes be blocked by the dams they build. However, it is in their nature. They find great places and use them. Imagine if beavers weren’t reintroduced and you were out fishing when you came along a river that you were familiar with. That you knew there was a dam there but was now gone. Wouldn’t you feel a bit guilty?

Furthermore, it helps the food chain grow because beavers build dams which blocks the fish so that otters can eat them. People who are against this may think this is a bad idea. However, I say differently. If you like a certain type of animal and a few of them die, wouldn’t it be worth it if an animal got saved?

A further reason is that beavers don’t come out in the winter and only in the summer. During the winter, beavers store up food and hibernate. I think we should save them while we still can.

As you can see, I am glad beavers are coming back.  They are small so they won’t do much harm. I think beavers should be allowed to go anywhere they want without being harmed, just like I said in the first paragraph. I believe soon beavers will be allowed to go anywhere. 
